
Dear Board of Public Works,

As you know Governor Evers has directed bars and restaurants to close in-house service and restrict
them to carry out only. This has put a strain on businesses in the Downtown andothercommercial areas

throughout the City that do not have private parking lots or drive thru facilities.Allowing for 15-minute
curbside/carryout pick up would assist in helping withour struggling businesses.

I would like to request that the Boardof Public Works allow for DMI and other businesses or entities to
request temporary curbside/carryout pickup withthe following:

1) A maximum of four (4) spots per block would be permitted.

2) Location andappropriate signage to be determined withguidance from the Parking Utility and
City Traffic Engineer.

3) Requests are reviewed/renewed monthly.

I am open to any feedback from the Board, Parking Utility, or the Engineering Department on any other

conditions or criteria

Thank you
Christine Kahlow
Common Council Member

District 6


